
The El Paso County Sheriff’s Office would like to thank
the community for its efforts which ultimately lead to
multiple arrests in our recent burglaries in
District 1.  The tips provided by the citizens will help the
Sheriff’s Office in the prosecution of the responsible
individuals. Victims of these crimes have been
contacted by the Sheriff’s Office to recover stolen
property. If you would like more information on this
process you are encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at
390-5555 and provide them with your case number for
further information. Please continue crime prevention
efforts with your Neighborhood Watch groups and as
always, be the eyes and ears of your community. If you
see or hear anything suspicious please call the El Paso
County Sheriff’s Office. Its collaborative efforts like this
that help make our community a safer place.

If  you  discover a crime or  witness suspicious activity, call the
El Paso County Sheriff’s Office immediately.

For emergencies, dial ‘911’
Otherwise, call our non-emergency dispatch number at 390-5555

Mikel Baker– Crime Prevention- 520-7151

Attention El Paso County Neighborhood
Watch Groups:


